
J u n e ,  2 0 2 4  

Have a Fun & Safe Summer Vacation! 

You Are Invited to Pratt Elementary’ s 
MOVING UP DAY CEREMONY! 

Friday June 21, 2024 at 1:15 pm.  

in the High School Gym 

June 6th 
Senior Parade 
through Pratt 

June 12th 6:00pm 

Chorus Concert 
Grades 3-6 

Jr. High Gym Steps 

June 12th 6:00pm 

Band Concert 
Grades 3-6 

Business Office 
Parking Lot 

June 10
th 

BOE 
Meeting 

7:00 HS Aud. 

Wednesday 
June 19

th
 

NO SCHOOL 
Juneteenth 

June 20
th 

PRATT FIELD 
DAY! 

June 21
st 

MOVING 
UP DAY! 

June 28
th 

Graduation Day! 
Congratulations 

Seniors! 

Elementary Band & Chorus  

Concert News! 

This year, both the Elementary Chorus and 

Band concerts will be on June 12th.At 6:00pm, 

on the steps of the Jr. High Gym on Quaker 

Road, the Elementary Chorus groups will  

perform. At the conclusion of the Choral  

performances, we ask everyone to move along 

the sidewalk to the Business Office Parking lot, 

where our Elementary Bands will perform. 

Please bring your own chairs  

and blankets to sit on! 

Class Color Rush Day/Field 

Day! 

On Thursday June 20, wear  

as much of your class color as you 

can!  We will be having our Field 

Day to celebration the end of a great 

year!  

See Page 3 for Class Colors! 
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Walk 
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Library News: 
 
Good afternoon!  With the end of the year around the corner, I wanted to send 
out some important library dates. 
 
Friday, May 31

st
 = the last day to check out books from the library 

 
Monday, June 3

rd
 = all books are due back to the library 

 
I will be putting up signs and reminding the students of the June 3rd due date.   
 
Once we figure out who still has books out, I will send a reminder home.  As 
per Mr. Carter, there is a $5 charge for lost books that must be paid by check 
made out to Barker Central Schools.   
 
Any questions, please let me know! I truly appreciate your help! 
Mrs. Bush 

6th Grade 2030 – Purple 
5th Grade 2031 – Orange 
4th Grade 2032 - Blue 
3rd Grade 2033 – Red 
2nd Grade 2034 – Green 
1st Grade 2035 – Yellow 
Kind. 2036 – Purple 

Pre-K 2037 – Orange  



HARD WORKER of the Month  

Pratt Elementary is on the look-out for HARD WORKERS each month to  
become part of an elite group of students who strive to use positive character traits every day.   

One student from each grade level will be selected by staff each month.   
Those students selected will have demonstrated the designated monthly trait on a regular basis.   

Each month’s trait will begin with a letter from the phrase HARD WORKER.   
 

May’s trait is ENCOURAGING.  
An encouraging student provides hope and support to others.   

Encouraging students cheer on their friends, give them a smile or a helping hand when needed.    
 

June’s trait will be RESPONSIBLE.  
Being a responsible student means you are taking an active role in learning by participating and trying your best.  Someone who is responsible accepts the 

consequences of his or her own actions and decisions.  
 

 

       Honest    (September)  
 

   Ambitious  (October)  
 

   Reliable   (November)  
 

   Dependable    (December)  
 

    
   Witty      (January)  
 

   Organized    (February)  
 

   Respectful  (March)  
 

   Kind   (April)  
 

   Encouraging  (May)  
 

   Responsible  (June)  

The following students have been  
selected as May’s group of  

HARD WORKERS  
with the trait  

ENCOURAGING: 

Pre-K:  Robert Williams 
Kindergarten: Bethany Hugill 

1st Grade:  Sutton Kleitz 
2nd Grade:  Hattie Lunde 
3rd Grade:  Elloise Buyea 

4th Grade:  Daniel Aguilera 
5th Grade:  Hannah Monaco 
6th Grade:  Carson Costello 



My choice for hard worker for the month of May is  
Hattie Lunde.   

Hattie is a very encouraging friend.  She is always 
smiling and willing to help a friend that is feeling 

down or one that is having trouble with  
schoolwork. She gives her classmates hope  

and confidence in a very positive way.   
Her classmates often choose her as a partner  
because she is kind, helpful, and optimistic.   

Mrs. Nestoros 

Robert Williams is our Hard 
Worker for the month of May. 

Robert is encouraging  
to his peers and his teachers!  

He is always excited  
to learn, motivate, and cheer  

on his classmates.  
The confidence and excitement  

in his voice is contagious.  
Way to go Robert, we are so 

proud of you! 
Mrs. Schwab and Mrs. Donovan  

Sutton Kleitz  
is our first grade Hard Worker of the Month!  

Sutton is very supportive of her friends  
and is eager to help out any classmate  

without hesitation. She is always encouraging her friends  
to try their best and cheers them on when they are  

successful. Sutton comes to school every morning with a 
positive attitude and a smile on her face.  

Great job, Sutton!  
Mrs. Gilbert 

Kindergarten's hard worker is 
Bethany Hugill.   

Bethany encourages her 
friends to do their very best!   

She can often be found  
cheering on a friend  

or applauding an  
accomplishment.   

Her smile is contagious!   
Mrs. Voutour  



The 6th grade team is happy to have Carson Costello 
as our May Hard Worker of the Month. Carson is very 
understanding and will take his time to work with his 
classmates to explain how to complete tasks, which 

shows how patient he can be. He consistently  
completes his required assignments and is a student  

that his peers look up to. Carson is a true team  
player and is willing to offer a helping hand to any 

 student or teacher in need.  
Way to go, Carson!  

Daniel Aguilera is our 4th grade May Hard Worker of 
the Month. Danny exhibits the trait of "encouraging" 
every day. He is always helping and supporting others, 
both students and adults. He is like a "cheerleader" for 
our daily activities and provides a smile or encouraging 
word when it seems to be needed the most. Danny's pos-
itive and friendly outlook is like a ray of sunshine that 
brings happiness wherever he goes. Thanks for always 

trying to bring out the best in all of us, Danny.  
We are proud of you for being 

recognized as our Hardworker of the Month for May!  
Mrs. Dissek 

Elloise Buyea  
has been chosen as the 3rd Grade Hard Worker  

for the month of May.  
Since the beginning of the school year, Elly has been a vo-

cal cheerleader for her class. She continuously looks for 
positive outcomes from any situation and offers moral  
support to anyone who could use an emotional boost.  

She sets a great example for Encouraging others.   
Mrs. Calandra 

5th grade is BEYOND PROUD  
to recognize HANNAH MONACO  

as the Hard worker of the Month for May! This month we 
were looking for someone who ENCOURAGES others 
and we didn’t have to look far! Hannah has been a model 

student for this characteristic all year long. She is very 
genuine in attempts to encourage perseverance,  

sportsmanship, positive attitudes etc. with ALL her  
classmates. She really wants the best for everyone and 

BEAMS when others do well!  
Congratulations Hannah!  



Sutton Kleitz & Mrs. Love 

Row 1:  Robert Williams, Elloise Buyea, Hattie Lunde, Bethany Hugill 
Row 2:  Mrs. Love, Hannah Monaco, Carson Costello, Daniel Aguilera 



Youth Mentoring Services in Lockport is conducting a backpack giveaway for the 
2024-2025 school year for students in elementary and middle school.  

If your family will be in need of school supplies for the fall, please complete  
the form and submit it to the address listed on the form. 


